From: David Manson
To: Simon Burchill

Subject: RE: Newcastle City Council"s Wheelchair Accessible Toilets

Date: Thursday, 11 April 2019 8:23:22 AM

Attachments: image008.png

image009.png image010.png

Dear Mr Burchill

As part of the disability and Inclusion Action Plan all MLAK Locks have been removed from Council Public Toilet facilities

Regards.

David Manson

Manager Parks & Reserves
P +61 2 9936 8234 M +61 478 486 236
E David.Manson@northsydney.nsw.gov.au



www.northsydney.nsw.gov.au



From: Simon Burchill [mailto:manager@pda.org.au]

Sent: Friday, 22 March 2019 9:48 AM

To: mayor <mayor@northsydney.nsw.gov.au> **Cc:** council <council@northsydney.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: North Sydney Council's Wheelchair Accessible Toilets

Importance: High

To Whom it May Concern:

Please find attached a letter from Physical Disability Australia to Cr Jilly Gibson and Mr Kenneth Gouldthorp, Mayor and General Manager, North Sydney Council, in relation to the public wheelchair accessible toilets in your local government area.

Regards,

Simon Burchill Manager Physical Disability Australia T | 1800 PDA ORG (1800 732 674) E | manager@pda.org.au



